
In line with our debt policy please ensure balances on ParentPay 

are cleared regularly. If debt exceeds £20.00 you will no longer 

be eligible to use our facilities until paid e.g. before and after 

school club.  

Our debt policy can be found on our website: 

http://kingsfield.staffs.sch.uk/policies/ 

   Star of the week 

    Clever Caterpillars -  Abigail Findlay  

 Busy Bees - Jacob Ridgway  

 Terrific Tigers - Harry Wint 

 Charming Cheetahs - Riley Hunt 

 Perfect Panthers - Liam Kewin 

 Learning Lions - Leah Tinsley 

 Wise Owls - Samantha Harrop 

 Super Squirrels - Robert Foot  

 Brilliant Badgers - Lily-May Cotterell  

 Fantastic Foxes - Joshua Gibbins 

           Handwriting Hero 

  Clever Caterpillars - Evelyn Mitchell 

 Busy Bees - Lucan Antrobus 

 Terrific Tigers - Mason Lawton 

 Charming Cheetahs -  Jamie Pierpoint 

    Perfect Panthers - Beau Glynn 

 Learning Lions - Lily Cox  

 Wise Owls - Alfie Potts 

 Super Squirrels - Zac Harley  

 Brilliant Badgers - Freya Booth  

 Fantastic Foxes - Amelia Tinsley  

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Bella Armitt 

 Busy Bees - Leighton Moss 

 Terrific Tigers -  Corey Porter 

 Charming Cheetahs - Charlie Lawson 

 Perfect Panthers - Lacey Mollart 

 Learning Lions - Teya Spencer 

 Wise Owls - Riley Machin 

 Super Squirrels - Tilly Redfern 

 Brilliant Badgers - Missy-Jai Green 

 Fantastic Foxes - Bradley Porter  

 

          Ladybird of the week 

  

     Ava Perry  

KINGSFIELD AWARDS 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were awarded a 
golden ticket this week and chose a prize 

from the golden chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Samantha Harrop, Anthony Hazell,   

Freddie Brookes,  Lily-May Cotterell,  

 Charlotte Brookes, Anna Robinson  

Website Updates  

 

Updated Homework Menus newly posted on 
the website  

Lunch menu next with is  ‘week ‘ 

Nursery Applications  

The closing date for September nursery applications is Thursday 11th 
April 2019 - parents will receive confirmation of their place week      

commencing 13th May. 

Swimming  

After Easter Year 4 Fantastic Foxes will be swimming on Friday 3rd 

and Friday 10th May.  

The following two weeks Brilliant Badgers will be swimming on Friday 

17th and 24th may.  

There will be no swimming for Year 3 classes next Friday. 

Swimming Gala next Friday 12th April for selected           

children, letters will go out on Monday.   

Children’s News 

Well done to the children below for their out of school          
achievements:  

Bethany Kidd, Holly Derbyshire and Jacob Kiss won a Bronze 
medal an the Brazilian Jiu-Jitsu National Championships  

Harry Wint won an award for Swimming  

Lorenzo Conway was awarded a certificate for Rugby Tots 

Dylan Mycock won Man Of The Match  

Water Bottles  

We hope the children enjoyed receiving their new CFLP    

water bottle - please can we remind you that this is for    

water and not juice. 

Book Fair 

We would like to say a big thank you to all pupils and parents for 

supporting our book fair last week. It will help with filling up our 

new library with lots of  books for all of our pupils to enjoy!  

Year 2 Pupils - please inform school of holidays are    
being planned in May due to SATs disruption. 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

School closes for Easter 

Friday 12th April 

 

School reopens 

Monday 29th April 

MAY DAY - 6th May 

 

School Closed - Voting  

Thursday 2nd May 

 

School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May 

 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 19th July 

 

 

Upcoming events 

 

Inspire Dance Performance at 

Victoria Hall  

Thursday 11th April 

 

Y3 Parent Engagement  

Monday 29th April  

9:30am and 1:30pm  

 

Y4 Victorian Day  

Monday 29th April  

 

Brilliant Badgers Class Assembly 

Wednesday 1st May   

 

Wednesday 15th May  

Nursery Graduation Photos and 

Year 4 Leavers Photos 

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

5th April 2019 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 
 

I can set myself new 
goals to achieve  

Children First Learning Partnership   

 

We are now a member of the Children First 
Learning Partnership Multi academy Trust!  

On Monday we were very excited to participate 
in the Skype launch assembly where we were 

able to wave and dance with all the children and 
staff in the other schools.  

We discussed what a Multi Academy Trust 
(MAT) was, the significance of the colours in 
the badge and what the mission statement         

Inspiring Excellence Together means for our 
school and the MAT as a whole. We talked about 

our family getting bigger! We know we have   
exciting times ahead of us! We hope you have 
seen our CFLP postcard and your children are 
using their new water bottles. If you have any 

questions please come and ask!  

 

 

 

House Points  

Mars 300 

Saturn339 

Jupiter 336 

Earth 209 

This weeks winner is: SATURN  

 

School Attendance 

 

    Clever Caterpillars  99.00%  

    Busy Bees               95.45%  

    Charming Cheetahs 96.67% 

    Terrific Tigers          99.44% 

    Perfect Panthers      98.33% 

    Learning Lions        99.17% 

    Super Squirrels       98.33% 

    Wise Owls                99.17% 

    Fantastic Foxes       100% 

    Brilliant Badgers      93.45% 

  

Last weeks winners are Fantastic 
Foxes with 100%  

Well Done! 

 

 Last weeks Whole School             
Attendance was 97.65%        

 

   School target: 

    96.6% 

 

 

 


